May 28, 2010

Superintc®dent

To Whom It May Concern:
I am pleased to write this letter of recommendation on behalf of CGLS i Men.lbers
: Lamar Grizzle
Architects. :
Chairperson
Bartow County is using a CGLS prototype high school that is going to be Boger Maler
) .. . k . Vice Chairperson
an outstanding shining star high school in the North Georgia area. The Wanils Cacle G
search committee was looking for a high school that had the WOW factor g y
o 3 ; : Larry Parker
and when we visited CGLS’s prototype, it was hands down the choice. Matt Shultz

Bob Sussenbach, Becky Tyson, and Mary Reeves are outstanding
architects and really know school design and construction. They have
been very cooperative and accommodating from the outset of the program
planning phase. The team met with our high school administrative and
department head staff on numerous occasions in order to “add to, delete,
modify and rearrange” the plan to fit our site, our desires, and make the
prototype our own.

Mary Reeves is the contract administrator on the team and knows the
building inside and out. This is rare in the process. Mary’s expertise and
attention to detail in reviewing shop drawings and submittals insures to the
owner that the plans and specifications are followed. Mary often can
anticipate construction issues before an RFI is generated because of her
experience.

I would recommend CGLS and this team particularly, for any project your
school system may be planning. Please feel free to call for any additional
information regarding CGLS.

Sincerely,

07

Rick Little
Director of Construction and Planning
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